April 5, 2019
Dear Parents,
I am amazed that yet another week has flown by!  We are getting close to not having to wear boots on our playground, but thanks to those of you who are still sending them with your child.  It is much appreciated because it helps to keep our classroom carpet clean!  The amount of mud that 19 kiddos can track in really adds up!
Earlier this week I sent a link to sign up to donate supplies for our spring and Easter activities.  I am including it here in case you missed it:  https://padlet.com/jstreblow/mijuj8scpjx1  Thank you for your generosity!  Also, please send an empty milk jug carton with your child, if possible!
Please continue to practice the sight words and read with your child as often as possible.  (Just a few minutes each evening is really all it will take.)  It is amazing how much growth can be made with just a bit of extra practice! Thank you!
Remember:  no more early dismissals on Wednesdays for the remainder of the year. 
Looking ahead:
Wednesday, April 24- No class for current Kindergarten students so that we can welcome next year’s class at Kindergarten Round-Up.
Thursday, May 16- Kindergarten music program 6:30 PM
Monday, May 27- Memorial Day-No school
Friday, May 31- Last day of school!
Have an amazing weekend!
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